MADISON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 5 SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING CB MURRAY BUILDING Tuesday, October 13, 2020

The safety committee meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m. by Micheal Wetherbee.

Committee members present were: Micheal Wetherbee, Rod Stout, William T. C. Wood, Therese Sutton, Lois Tate, and Rahn Abbott were present. Lyra Hyndman, Ed Burke, Sara Decker, William Fabel, Emily McParland, and Laurie Bartoletti were absent.

There were no visitors.

Public Comment: None

DRILL AND EVACUATION CALENDAR:

Superintendent Wetherbee provided a drill schedule. (See enclosed.) Discussion included, but was not limited to, the following: drills need to be conducted more regularly than in the past, and different types of drills will be conducted; he will renew agreements with other organizations regarding evacuation locations.

NAVIGATE 360-EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT SOFTWARE: Superintendent Wetherbee reported that is looking into a new software that will help with emergency preparedness, drill management, threat assessments, anonymous tip reporting, community and student reporting, school wellness and safety, behavioral threat assessment, and ALICE training. He is meeting with representative in two weeks to see if their tech will integrate our tech, and how to implement the software; staff will be able to use their cell phones or laptops for managing students during emergencies; the company can also do additional training for crisis response.

Reflex Protect also provides additional training on conflict resolution. The committee would like to review Reflex Protect at the next meeting.

ADJOURNMENT

At 6:30 p.m., the meeting was adjourned.

The minutes of this meeting were recorded and transcribed by Rebecca E. Larsen, District Clerk.

CLERK